
 

   Fall 
    2012 

1 
 

Come Meet Neighbors, 
Learn About Urban 
Farming on Nov. 29 

Dr. Ian Thompson is a man on a mission:  a 
mission to get produce onto more urban tables.  
He founded Tippecanoe Urban Farmers (TUF) 
with the goal to increase the supply of local 
food.  “Until 70 years ago,” Ian points out, “our 
food was grown close to our urban centers. 
Shifting our food sources closer to where we 
live not only saves fossil fuel, but it increases 
neighborhood pride and has the potential to 
decrease crime.” 

 

 

Ian believes that Centennial Neighborhood can 
be a model for greater Lafayette and sees a 
potential for neighborhood gardens producing 
healthy food.   

Join us for Ian’s presentation on Thursday, 

November 29 at 7 pm at the Tippecanoe Arts 
Federation (638 North St.) Refreshments will 
be provided  

Jenny Peterson New to 
neighborhood—Works on 
Neighborhood Stabilization  

 
Jenny Peterson is a new member of the 
neighborhood who lives on 6th St.  Jenny is an 
employee of the City of Lafayette, and works 
on neighborhood stabilization. Jenny has 
worked on the Chatham Square project in Glen 
Acres, and explains that the Neighborhood 
Stabilization Program is a comprehensive plan 
designed to stem foreclosure, reduce blight 
and crime, empower residents and stimulate 
community investment.  This can include 
parks, curbs, trails, and other things that help 
neighbors create a community. 
 
After living in Barcelona, Spain, Jenny 
returned to her hometown of Lafayette and 
chose to live in Centennial.  She says, 
“Growing up in the community (on 9th street 
hill) was a great experience.  I wanted to be 
close to work, close to entertainment, and also 
have an environment where I felt safe to walk 
my dog (Oliver) or go for a run.  Centennial 
seems like the downtown neighborhood that 
has the most to offer and also carries a rich 
history and character!” 
 

Children learn how to prepare seed beds and plant seedlings with 
help from Tippecanoe  Urban  Farmers 
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Join “Nextdoor Centennial” 
Our neighborhood is using a private online 
network called Nextdoor Centennial where 
neighbors share community events, 
recommendations, items for sale/free, 
crime/safety concerns, etc. Please join us to 
build a better neighborhood. 
 https://centennial.nextdoor.com 
 

Sylvia’s Brick Oven Owned 
by Neighborhood Residents 

 
If you haven’t tried their spaghetti and 
meatballs yet, you are in for a treat.  Centennial 
neighbors Dick Nagle and Wayne Applegate 
are the owners of Sylvia’s Brick Oven, whose 
specialties include garlic knots, pizza from the 
brick oven, salads using local produce, and of 
course, spaghetti and spicy meatballs, made 
from a family recipe.  

  
Sylvia’s is located at 625 Columbia St. 

3rd Street Construction 
If you look at the corner of 3rd and Cincinnati, 
you will see enormous 66-inch pipes being 
installed under Cincinnati Street. This 
construction will eliminate a lot of polluted 
water that currently runs directly into the 
Wabash. 

 
The pipe will divert the water to the Plaza 
storage facility.  If there is a storm surge, there 
is an existing pipe that will allow overflow.   

Kudos to Neighbors 

          
Congratulations to our neighbors!  JK Nutt, 
owner of KJ Nutt and & Friends Hair Salon, 
won the June small business of the month 
award from the Greater Lafayette Commerce.  
The salon is located at 509 N. 4th St., and the 
phone number is 742-1522.  
 
Ken McCammon received the 2012 George 
Award for all his work on founding and 
running Mosey Down Main Street.  Kudos! 

 

 

https://centennial.nextdoor.com/
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Appreciation is given to the following members for their financial support by joining the Historic 
Centennial Neighborhood Association.   It is their belief in the future of the neighborhood, and the 
efforts currently underway for neighborhood revitalization that makes them so wonderful!  For 
questions concerning membership status, or other neighborhood concerns, please contact Tim 
Vanderkleed at historiccentennial@gmail.com.  Thanks! 
 

2012 HCNA MEMBERSHIP LIST (Please consider joining now for 2013) 
 
 
 
Allegro Violin Shop 
Andrew and Sarah Antonio 
Wayne Applegate and Dick Nagel 
Tom and Mary Arth 
Steve Belter* 
Berry’s Camera Shop (Dawn Ross) 
Tammy and Bill Bray* 
Kevin (Catfish) Bryan 
William Burns 
Ron and Marlene Campbell 
Ed Chosnek 
Civic Theatre of Greater Lafayette 
Marilyn and Jim Dammon 
Brian Dekker 
Barbara and Paul Dixon 
Buster Dunsmore 
Fiber Hotel, LLC 
First Baptist Church* 
First Christian Church 
Stewart Frescas 
James Garrison 
Shirley and Jack Gerhart 
Nancy Hendricks 
Phyllis and Michael O. Hunt 
Indiana Dateline Corporation 
Jane’s Gourmet Deli & 
     Catering* 
Liz Maleski and David Johnson 
 
 
 

 
 
Garrett Kaste 
King’s Manor, LLC (Julie Ginn) 
Klemme & Co., CPAs 
Rep. Sheila and Vic Klinker 
Kathy L. Kyte 
Lafayette Urban Enterprise Association 
Lafayette Urban Ministry 
Sandy and Dave Lahr 
Lyons Alignment and Auto Repair (Ron Lyons)* 
William M. Meiners* 
JK Nutt 
Angela Palikaris 
Raymer Apartments (David and Linda Raymer) 
Rob and Amanda Reason 
Jane Rinehart, LLC 
William B. Risk, DDS* 
Torbert and Katie Rocheford* 
Loren W. Schroeder 
Jim and Bea Smith 
St. Boniface Church (Fr. Tim Alkire)* 
St. Boniface School (Sr. Lenore Schwartz) 
St. John’s Episcopal Church  
Triple R, LLC (Jeff Rider, Steve Rider)* 
William Uerkwitz* 
Erin and Timothy Vanderkleed 
Wintek Corporation 
YWCA 
 
 
 

*Donation in addition to membership 
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MEMBERSHIP DRIVE UNDERWAY FOR 2013. 
 
HISTORIC CENTENNIAL IS A GREAT NEIGHBORHOOD THAT IS ON THE MOVE.   
WE INVITE YOU TO BECOME A MEMBER AND BE A PART OF THE ACTION! 
 
 
Membership Dues paid now will be effective through December 31, 2013 
Yearly Dues: $20    
______ Neighborhood Resident Owner $20  
______ Neighborhood Resident Renter $10 
______ Friends of Centennial Neighborhood $20 
______ Business/Organization/Landlord $20 
 
 
Name(s) ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address(es) of property owned in Centennial: 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________  
 
Phone   (Home) ____________________________ (Office) ___________________________ 
 
E-mail ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
I am interested in becoming involved as: 
 
Block Captain ____________  Officer in the Association ____________  Helper ____________ 
 
 
Other (explain)_________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 

Donations are happily accepted. 

Please mail your check and this form to HCNA, 640 Ferry St. 47901 


